
 

 

STAGE 1 
As previously advised, the project team 
postponed the traffic switch of Springfield 
Greenbank Arterial Road from December 
2022 to late January 2023.  This notification is 
to advise on the series of traffic switches 
starting from 23 January 2023.   

WHAT WORKS ARE COMING UP? 
Traffic Switch 

From Monday 23 January, all vehicle traffic 
travelling along Springfield Greenbank Arterial 
Road, from Eden Station Drive towards 
Springfield Parkway roundabout, will be 
switched over to the new lane alignment.   
The existing lanes will then be closed to 
commence rehabilitation of the existing road. 

This traffic switch will result in a temporary 
closure of the intersection of Escarpment 
Drive at Springfield Greenbank Arterial Road 
for approximately 4 months.  This will mean 
that access into and out of the Escarpment 
Estate will be via Springfield Parkway only. 

The Project Team appreciates the impact this 
will have on the Escarpment Estate and is 
scheduling all works along the closed road to 
be carried out as quickly and safely as 
possible. 

Subsequent traffic switches will also occur 
during February along Springfield Parkway 
(from Springfield Lakes Boulevard towards the 
Springfield Parkway roundabout and from the 
roundabout to past Hymba Yumba 
Independent School).   

 

 

 

Pedestrian shared pathways 

Staged switching of pedestrian shared 
pathways will also be occurring at this time.  
Please adhere to the pedestrian pathways to 
ensure safety of the travelling public. 

WHEN WILL THESE WORKS TAKE 
PLACE? 

Start 22 January 2023 

Duration 24/7  

Time and 
day 

8pm – 5am on 22 January to 
prepare for the traffic switch 
active from 23 January. 

Night works will be needed to 
ensure the safety of workers, 
motorists and pedestrians. 

THANK YOU 
The project team appreciates your 
understanding and patience as a result of this 
traffic changes. 

CONTACT US 
To find out more about the project, you can 
contact us or by visiting the dedicated project 
webpage via QR link below: 

PHONE – 07 3810 6666 (8am-4:30pm) 

@ – ied.projects@ipswich.qld.gov.au  

Project Update 
Springfield Parkway and Springfield Greenbank  
Arterial Road Upgrade 
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Project map and upcoming works (indicative only) 
 
GREEN denotes new traffic lanes to be OPENED 
RED denotes existing traffic lanes to be CLOSED for refurbishment 
 


